
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  
  
  
TO:  All Elementary Schools 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services (ITS) 
  
SUBJECT: INCORRECT SRI REPORT – T0505P55-01 
  
The fourth grade test information on the Scholastic Reading Inventory Test Score Report (Product 
T0505P55-01), dated 06/06/03 is incorrect. For students who answered between 9 to 16 questions 
correctly, no score was displayed. This affected only the fourth grade students. All other students’ scores 
on the report are correct. 
  
 On Tuesday, June 10, ITS will run a new report listing only the fourth grade students. Schools should 
replace the fourth grade portion of the 06/06/03 report with the new report run on 06/10/03. Do not 
discard the Scholastic Reading Inventory Test Score Report dated 06/06/03. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0).  
 


